NDSWG REPORT TO ROS

October 14, 2010

September 20:
Last NDSWG meeting.
The following is a summary of the main topics of discussion by NDSWG and other ongoing activities.
ERCOT took the TSP issues list and created a TSP Issues Matrix, which groups the issues into potential projects, those waiting on NPRR’s or SCR’s, the current status and requested delivery time for resolution. This provides a much easier to read overview of the TSP issues and the status. During subsequent TSP discussions, the issues that will require a NPRR or SCR were assigned to various TSP companies to write up for submission. 
ERCOT has started to report interim updates for December to the PUCT and IMM. Woody Rickerson provided an example of the report and a timeline of how and when the reports will be generated. ERCOT will provide reports weekly to the PUCT and IMM and also post on MIS. 
TSP’s and ERCOT continue to meet via conference call weekly to discuss progress on the TSP issues list with ERCOT. Most unresolved issues are now in the planning area.
The ongoing Pseudo switch discussion was resolved at PRS with changes to NPRR267 which will remove all references to Pseudo equipment in the protocols and in the Modeling Expectations whitepaper. NPRR267 will now go to TAC.
NPRR 219 and NOGRR 50 were both approved at PRS and will now go to TAC. Both of these documents are in reference to the TSP’s entering outage schedules for RE owned transmission equipment in the Network Operations Model.
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